
BUILDING COLLABORATIVE  

RESPONSES TO TRAFFICKED VICTIMS OF  

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AND SEXUAL ASSAULT 

 

Project Overview 

Futures Without Violence (FUTURES) provides specialized training and technical as-

sistance to Office on Violence Against Women (OVW) grantees and their partners 

building collaborations to effectively and appropriately assist and identify domestic vio-

lence and sexual assault survivors who are also survivors of trafficking.     

Training Institute and Webinars 

The project offers a 2.5 day interactive training institute for 2-4 person multidisciplinary 

teams and may include OVW grantees, attorneys, legal advocates, faith based provid-

ers, law enforcement, or anti-violence advocates. Led by national experts on human 

trafficking, the goals of the institute are to assist participants develop or enhance anti-

trafficking collaborations; identify victim-centered strategies to assist survivors, and de-

velop action plans to implement a collaborative response to address trafficking in their 

community.  Our expert faculty and staff also lead several national webinars throughout 

the year on topics related to collaboration and trafficking. The webinars are open to the 

public.  

Technical Assistance 

FUTURES provides technical assistance to OVW grantees and their partners seeking 

to work collaboratively and identify best practices in preventing trafficking. Site visits 

and tailored trainings on trafficking may also be available to OVW grantees and their 

partners as resources permit.  
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To request technical assistance or for more information 
on the Building Collaborative Responses Project, 
please contact Monica Arenas at 
marenas@futureswithoutviolence.org or visit us at 
www.futureswithoutviolence.org/human-trafficking. 

This project is supported by Grant No. 2015-TA-AX-K029, awarded by the Office on Violence Against Women, U.S. De-
partment of Justice. The opinions, findings, conclusions, and recommendations expressed in this publication/program/
exhibition are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Justice, Office on Vio-
lence Against Women. 


